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With so much of the dunes closed down and the rising numbers of atv/UTV riders, we 

need more safe  places to ride. 

Some places aren’t accessible for a big truck and trailer and being able to drive a 

UTV on the streets would open up so many more options. Looking at it from a safety 

point of view… overcrowding is an issue and every year there are more and more 

accidents on the dunes and other crowded places to ride. 

Obviously the state would also benefit from all the registration fees and insurance 

companies would get more income to inject into the community. 

I have a son and he loves to ride. It’s a hobby that keeps kiddos out of trouble. 

With expensive hobbies it doesn’t allow for expensive habits (drinking and drugging) 

???? 

The communities would also thrive with all the frequent fuel fill ups and “tourist” type 

purchases. 

I’m all for this! 


